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    CLOVERDALE & HAZELMERE UNITED CHURCHES 
  

    604-574-5813 / Office Hours: 10 am – 2 pm (Tue – Fri) 
 

       www.cloverdaleunitedchurch.ca / cloverdalehazelmereuc@telus.net 
 

CLOVERDALE                           HAZELMERE 
17575 - 58A Ave.  Surrey                      1614 - 184 St.  Surrey 

Worship & Children’s Church - 10:30 am                         Worship - 8:45 am 

Lead Minister: Rev. Lori Megley-Best (lori.megley-best@telus.net)  
Minister of Intercultural Connections (CUC): Rev. In Lee (leein1109@gmail.com)  

Children and Youth Leader (CUC): Robyn Garland (cuc.cyg@gmail.com)  
Musicians:  CUC – Sharon Lauzé (Director), Dianne Nichols, Christine Connal  

               HUC – Carol Falk, Jo-Anne Rattray  
 

THIS WEEK’S CHURCH CALENDAR:  

Sun, Mar 24:  Third Sunday in Lent  

Tue, Mar 26:  Lenten Study  – 9:30 am (C)  

Wed, Mar 27:  Friendship Meeting – 10 am (C) 

Thu, Mar 28:  Lenten Study  – 6:30 pm (C) 

   Choir Practice – 7:30 pm (C) 

Sun, Mar 31:  Fourth Sunday in Lent  

   Celebration Box (C) 

< Mission Statements > 

Hazelmere:  To praise God together, celebrate our heritage, 
grow in faith and reach out to others. 

Cloverdale:  To thrive in faith through relationship with God, 
                  one another and the community. 

To serve others as Jesus would. 

Last week at Cloverdale… 

☺ Attendance: 85 (Adults: 70, Children: 15) 
☺ Offering: $2,366.00 
  - Offerings required each week to cover expenses: $2,115 

Are you New? Welcome to our Church! 

If you would like to have your own Offering Envelope or go on PAR, or if you 
wish to receive church announcements via email, please contact Susie at the 
office with your information. (cloverdalehazelmereuc@telus.net)  

~  ~  ~  ~  ~  ~  ~  ~  ~  ~  ~  ~ 

Please join us for conversation and refreshments following Worship. 

At Cloverdale this Morning…  

Coffee:  Bruce & Kim Forbes 

Greeters/Ushers:  Sydney MacPherson, Ollie McPherson 

Projectionist:  Greg Best 

 Sign-Up sheet is available at Coffee Hour. Co-ordinator: Debbie Jordbakke 
(778-994-5836 / debbiejordbakke@icloud.com) 

 

 
We would like to appreciate our church family who serves the church with God’s 

love. If you would like to thank someone, please contact the Church Office. 

~❤~❤~❤~❤~❤~❤~❤~ 

This week, we would like to thank… 

Lorrie Brown and the UCW Ladies for organizing and hosting UCW Spring 
Rally at Cloverdale United on March 18. 

 

 Holy Week Worship Schedule  

 
 April 14: Palm Sunday Worship – 8:45 am (HUC), 10:30 am (CUC) 

 April 18: Maundy Thursday Communion Service – 6:30 pm (CUC) 

 April 19: Good Friday Service – 10:30 am (Crossroads UC) 
         (7655 120 St, Delta, V4C 6P6 778-593-1043) 

 April 21: Easter Sunday Worship (Communion) 

        – 8:45 am (HUC), 10:30 am (CUC) 

Please note that Rev. In Lee is away on vacation from March 18 to 24. 
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OFFICE ADMINISTRATOR AWAY 
Please note that Susie Kim will be away from March 25 to April 7.  
Office will be open 3 hours a day on Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday. 
Judy Cook will be handling urgent matters as the Office Relief, but 
otherwise Susie will reply any emails or voice messages as soon as she 
returns. 

FRIENDSHIP MEETING – MARCH 27, 10 am 
THEME:  BREAD OF LIFE 

Bread has sustained humans for thousands of 
years.  Each culture has its own special breads or 
food made with ground grains.   

May Taylor will be making Irish Soda Bread with us.  
We will also be treated to Welsh Cakes, German 
Easter Bread and Irish Potato Bread.  If there are 
special breads in your family please bring some to 
share if you are able (or a photo or recipe or story).  

Bev Siggs will talk about the references to bread in the Bible. 

Come have fun as we feast on delicious breads and learn about our 
family customs. 

It is Spring Break. You are welcome to bring your children. 

See Margaret Rose, Bev Siggs, or May Taylor for details. 

 
PLEASE SUPPORT OUR INTERCULTURAL MINISTRY  

Please remember our Intercultural Ministry with your financial support! 
Show it as “IMS” on your envelope. It can either be a one-time gift, or 
weekly gifts, or monthly gifts if you are on PAR. 

MORE COFFEE VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

As the church is growing, we need more hands in preparing coffee and 
refreshments after the service.  We would like a minimum of THREE 
people to sign up for coffee every Sunday.  If you’re experienced, 
please consider pairing with someone inexperienced, so that we don’t 
miss out anything.  Sign-up sheets are available at coffee hour after 
worship.  Please see our worship coordinator Debbie Jordbakke for any 
questions. 

 

GLEANINGS FROM COUNCIL TABLE (FEB. 26, 2019) 

• With Children’s Church attendance on the rise, we discussed the 
necessity of recruiting volunteers to assist, perhaps on a 
rotational basis. 

• Maintenance around the building which included a repainting of 
the parking lot lines. 

• Reviewed general safety around the building with focus on an 
evacuation plan and capacity among other items. 

 

CHILDREN’S CHURCH VOLUNTEERS NEEDED  
It takes a village to run a thriving Children's Church.  Robyn is looking 
for a few adults in our congregation that wouldn't mind lending their 
skills to the children once or twice a month.  We're looking to get a 
good list so that we can have a rotating cast with many talents for the 
children to get to know.  If you have an interest in volunteering one or 
two Sundays a month, send an email to Robyn at cuc.cyg@gmail.com. 
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